
 

NOTICE OF PROCUREMENT AWARD 
 

Posted September 13, 2021 @ 5:00 EST 
 

In response to the Request for Quotations competitive procurement released on August 
9, 2021 and closing on September 10, 2021, the Early Learning Coalition of Broward 
County, Inc. is pleased to announce that Independently Contracted CLASS® Observer 
services have been awarded to Yvette Veras, pending successful negotiation of terms.  If 
you have any questions or require assistance, please contact Chief Administrative Officer 
Christine Klima in writing via email at RFQ@elcbroward.org  

 


